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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are delighted that your child has a place with us for September 2025 and we are very much looking 
forward to getting to know our new students. 
 
An important part of our transition process are our Transition Days which will be held on Tuesday 1st and 
Wednesday 2nd July. 
 
The children will spend the day experiencing a range of lessons with a specific focus on developing their skills 
in independence, self-confidence and curiosity. We will collect the children from their primary school and 
bring them to the school for 9.20am, lessons will finish by 2.00pm and will then return them to their primary 
school for 3pm.  
 
Pick ups:   Minibus 1  St Buryan  - 8.30am & St Levan - 8.40am 
                      Minibus 2 Sennen - 8.55am 
                      Minibus 3 Mousehole – 8.50am Newlyn – 8.55am & Heamoor – 9.00am 
                      Minibus 4  Pendeen - 9.00am 
 
For these days, we ask that your child wears their usual primary school uniform. A school lunch will be 
provided although children may bring a packed lunch if they prefer.  Please complete the Student 
Information form as soon as possible using the link below:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/C2PMdHbFtG  
 
We hope that the day will be a fabulous experience for the children, enabling them to gain some first-hand 
knowledge of what to expect from life at Cape Cornwall School. 
 
We are holding a Transition Evening to welcome our new Year 7 parents into the Cape Cornwall School 
community on Wednesday 2nd July. The Transition Evening runs from 6pm until 7pm. During the evening, 
you will have an opportunity to hear from me as your new Headteacher, as well as other members of the 
Senior Leadership Team. Pastoral staff will also be available to speak to you and answer any questions you 
might have. Our Sendco, Ms Downing will also be available during the evening. If you would like to contact 
Ms Downing in advance of the evening, please contact her at sdowning@stjust.tpacademytrust.org  
 
We are very excited to welcome our new parents to Cape Cornwall School and are looking forward to 
introducing you to key staff as well as sharing some of our exciting plans for the next academic year, 
including plans for some fully funded extra-curricular provision for next year and our iPad ‘Advantage’ 
project. 
 
I am really looking forward to meeting you all. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr J Hall 
Headteacher 
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